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Weekly News – 22nd June 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are enjoying practicing our songs for our summer concert and look forward 
to seeing as many of you there as possible on Wednesday 11th July. 

 
We have a My first story’ creative writing competition. Any budding story 
writers can find details 
here https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions/mfs2018/ 
Come and see Mrs Torres or Mrs Aurelius for an entry form. 

 

English 

This week we began looking at the book ‘The Dark’ by Lemony Snicket. We 
used this book as inspiration to talk about darkness. We have also looked at 
a poem called ‘Greedy Darkness’ learning to perform it with volume and 
expression. Next week we will be writing our own poem about darkness. 

 

Math’s 

In Math’s this week we have reviewed time learning to read to the nearest 5 
minute interval. We have also looked at lines of symmetry using flags of 
countries in the Football World Cup. Next week our Math’s will be project 
based around the Football World Cup. 

 

Topic 

In Science, we have started looking closely at the butterfly lifecycle and what 
is needed at each stage of this insect’s life. We have welcomed the arrival of 
our class caterpillars and will be watching their changes over the rest of the 
term! 

We looked carefully at the physical features that can be found in the UK and 
in Brazil. We have thought about the similarities and differences between 
these two locations. 

 

Deputy Head 

Teacher’s Award 

 

Bracken 

 

Clover 

Andrew 

Amber 

 

Heather 

 

Notices 

Our trip to Polka theatre is rapidly approaching and there are a few extra details to make you aware of.   

In order to make the performance on time we ask that all children be dropped off at school (wearing school 

uniform) from 8.30am on Friday 29th June so we can make a prompt departure at 8.45am.   

Unfortunately, if we are late to the theatre they will not let us in until the interval.  For this reason, we will be leaving 

promptly and will not be able to wait for late arrivals. 

We will also be having lunch out so your child will need a packed lunch and a snack before the production. Please 

provide these in a named carrier bag. 

 

https://www.youngwriters.co.uk/competitions/mfs2018/

